
 

 

WEBER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
5320 Adams Avenue Parkway 

Ogden, UT 

 

Study Session 

May 4, 2022 

 

 The Board of Education of Weber School District held a Study Session in the 

Superintendent’s Office at 5320 Adams Avenue Parkway, Washington Terrace, Utah. The meeting 

convened at 5:00 p.m.  The following Board Members and Superintendency were present: 

 

  Jon Ritchie    Board President 

  Dean Oborn    Board Vice President  

  Doug Hurst    Board Member 

  Paul Widdison    Board Member 

  Jan Burrell    Board Member 

  Janis Christensen   Board Member 

  Jeff Stephens    Superintendent 

  Lori Rasmussen   Assistant Superintendent 

  Robert Petersen   Business Administrator 

   

 Board Member Bruce Jardine was excused.  Also attending, WEA President Jenny Graviet 

and teacher Linda Gallegos. 

 

Superintendent Stephens began noting he met with the faculty at Washington Terrace 

Elementary today and introduced Tana Chipp as the principal due to Jeff Marchant resigning. It was 

important for the faculty to know before the end of the school year. This leaves a vacancy for an 

elementary intern. Elementary Executive Director Dave Hales and Supervisor Mary Jo Williams 

will fill the vacancy with Olivia Lott as the new elementary intern. The administrative appointments 

will take place after recognitions tonight in Board Meeting. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 pm 

 

  


